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Recycle Truck remains out of service 
 

(Kahnawake – 2, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2020) 
 
The Waste Management Department of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform residents that the Recycle 
Collection Truck remains out-of-service while they wait for 
parts to complete repairs. The estimated date of the repair is 
Thursday, November 5th.  
 
For this week’s recycle collection the Waste Management 
Department is requesting that residents place their recyclables 
in a clear bag next to the blue bin so that the workers can pick 
it up by hand.  
 
Once again sorry for the inconvenience and thank you for your 
patience. Any other questions please contact the Waste 
Management Department at 450-632-4321. 
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